
 

 

Stay Connected and Learning 
Dear Students,  
 
We hope you are doing well.  
 

We want everyone to stay safe and healthy during these times of the COVID-19 
coronavirus outbreak, so we are not meeting in person at this time. 
 

We know this is a stressful time. Some people cannot work anymore, some people 
have to work more and they have longer days, other people have children at home, 
and some of us are taking care of our family or friends.  
 

We want you to know that ​we will support you​ any way that we can during this time.  
 

Your tutor and the TEACH staff will text, call, or message you regularly. Please share with us how you are doing 
and if you need help.  
 

We encourage you to keep practicing English. If you and your tutor have time and energy to keep learning, we 
hope you will keep learning over the phone or on the internet. 
 
Here are some resources and services that may help you or your family.  
 

For English Learning ideas, ​click here​.  
 

For updates about COVID-19 and Health and Wellness resources ​click here​.  
 

For other resources and services ​click here​. 
 

Please text or call your tutor or one of us at TEACH (Susana, Cathy or Amy) with questions or if you want to 
talk.  
 

Stay healthy and stay connected. 
We miss you!  We hope we can meet again soon! 
  
Susana Aguilar, ​Program Director, ​630-217-0396 
Cathy McCabe,​ Program Manager, ​630-248-9594 
Amy Smetana, ​Program Manager, ​708-968-7023 

https://www.teachempowers.org/resources/tefl-esl-resources/
https://www.teachempowers.org/resources/health-and-wellness-resources/
https://www.teachempowers.org/resources/

